
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
This week is the final week of remote learning for our Grade 3 to 6 students.  By all accounts everyone is 

really looking forward to returning to school for the last three weeks of Term 2.  I commend all our students 

and their families for their amazing efforts over the last few months.  I encourage our families to reflect on 

the last 8 weeks of home learning and think about the positives they wish to retain from this period of time.  

What have we learnt and valued about our time ‘Staying Home’.   

Thank you to Jen Blanco for sharing your reflection on our School Facebook Page.  I have enjoyed having 

more time to connect as a family without as much rushing.  I think we can look back on this time as a very 

different one but also a very special time we could enjoy as the parents of school aged children.  If you would 

like to share your family’s reflection please email it to me to include in next week’s newsletter. 

Breakfast Club 

In its second week, our Breakfast Club is going strong.  Even the kookaburras have heard about it and paid 

us a visit on Thursday morning.  Breakfast Club runs from 8:30 to 8:50am and everyone is welcome. 
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Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 
                     9:00am to 3.30pm – Friday 

REMOTE LEARNING WEBSITE: sites.google.com/view/pps-remote-learning 

https://sites.google.com/view/pps-remote-learning/home


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sporting School Victoria (SSV) Virtual Cross Country 

SSV are running a Virtual Cross Country, details can be found on the 

webpage link I have provided below.  Essentially, students run the 

recommended distance for their age and enter the time taken to run 

it online.  Students can record their times multiple times.   

https://www.ssv.vic.edu.au/Pages/VirtualCrossCountry.aspx 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Scholastic Book Club is still up and running.  Students will continue to bring 

home the flyer from school but we ask if families could please order via the 

LOOP system on the Scholastic website.  Books can still be delivered to the 

school free of charge. 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx 

 

Footbridge Mini Golf 

We have some Free Game vouchers for 

Footbridge Mini Golf, Lakes Entrance 

available in the school office.  They expire 

on 26th June.  If you would like some for 

your family please contact the school 

office. 

https://www.ssv.vic.edu.au/Pages/VirtualCrossCountry.aspx
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx


ALIA National Simultaneous Storytime 
 
Congratulations, to the Junior School students who 
won one a book pack worth $100 for our school 
library for participating in the ALIA National 
Simultaneous Storytime. 
 
The Junior students read Whitney and Britney 
Chicken Divas on the same day and the same time 
as children all over Australia and New Zealand.  The 
students dressed up and completed fun activities 
related to the book. 
 
It looked like a lot of fun! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


